Clarence Nutrition News



Lunch and Breakfast are offered each day for all students at all of our school buildings in Clarence. If your child qualifies for a free or reduced lunch they can also receive a free or reduced breakfast each day.

Food Allergies

Here in Clarence, we are committed to keeping all of our students healthy and safe. If your child has an allergy to a certain food, the school nurse notifies the foodservice department. Our Point of Service system then reflects your student's allergy or concern each time that they join us for a meal.

We take every precaution possible to keep your child safe and offer them a nutritious meal. For example, snacks are offered at the elementary schools that are nut free. All food labels are also carefully examined for allergens. If you would like a meeting to discuss your child's particular needs please feel free to contact the foodservice office to make an appointment with the food service director, Joan DiBartolomeo.

Meal Prepayment

We encourage all parents to make prepayments on their child's meal account. This adds convenience for both you and your child. Our computerized cash registers will track your students purchases and payments. Payments may be made at your child's school by cash or check. Prepayments may also be made online by setting up an account at MySchoolBucks.com, the parent helpline for assistance with account setup is 1-800-832-5226.

If you have any questions please call the foodservice office at 407-9095.